
 

     CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

The Monterey County 

Board of Supervisors’ 

Budget Committee Meeting 

has been cancelled on 

Wednesday, May 27th, 2015. 

 
The next regular meeting 

is scheduled on 

Wednesday, June 24th, 2015 

at 1:30 p.m. 

in the Monterey Room. 
 

 
If you have any questions, please call Ebby Johnson at the Monterey County Administrative 

Office (831) 755-5115. 

 


